
 
          

  
      

          
                                                        

 
March 19, 2019 

 
♦ Have you visited the newly redesigned RSA website? We encourage everyone to explore our new site as 

you will find it is easier to navigate, more user-friendly, and is fully responsive with mobile devices. Your 
feedback is very important to us. For any questions or comments, please email us at 
communication.correspondences@rsa-al.gov. 
  

♦ “The PLOP Bill: A New Option at Retirement” featured in the March Advisor, would allow a member to take 
up to two years of his or her retirement benefit as a one-time partial lump-sum distribution. The member’s 
retirement allowance would then be actuarially reduced by the amount of the lump sum. Stay up-to-date 
on our Legislation page, which is updated weekly. 
 

♦ Planning for retirement soon? If so, please visit our Planning for Retirement page where you will find 
information regarding retirement videos, seminars, and counseling appointments. We are ready when you 
need us. Contact us today! 
 

♦ Memorial Day is fast approaching! Start planning your getaway at one of RSA’s outstanding hotels. View all 
the latest discounts, plus make your reservation on the Member Discounts page.  
 

♦ RSA-1 is a powerful tool to help you reach your retirement dreams! Enroll in three easy steps!  
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